
An open letter to our customers… 

 

We have received many questions regarding the loss of our Porcine thyroid products. As many of our customers have known for years, I 

personally had taken the Porcine Thyroid Capsules every day for over sixteen years, making the loss of our Porcine supplier very 

personal to me. At this point, we have no indication that we will be able to bring the Porcine products back, but we haven't given up. We 

have tried to locate a quality source for over six months now, and will continue to try, but do not want to mislead anyone in any way as I 

understand the importance of making informed choices.  

 

When I learned of the problem with the shortage of porcine thyroid, I was anxious as to what this might mean for my own health, and of 

course that of the thousands of our loyal customers, so many of whom I have spoken with personally over the years to share what has 

worked well for me. My experience with the medical system for my myriad thyroid and adrenal challenges had been tumultuous and 

ultimately unhelpful and to undertake going through that again was unthinkable. 

 

When it was clear that Bovine Thyroid would become our primary option, I researched all potential suppliers to make sure we had the 

best source possible. Years ago, I had tried the Bovine thyroid, and didn't do well. I assumed it was because the Bovine Thyroid did just 

not work as well for my body type. But we reformulated our Bovine Thyroid Capsules and I immediately started taking them instead of 

my Porcine Capsules so I would personally know what we would be offering. To my great surprise and relief, I feel better than ever on 

the new product. So much so, that I returned the small amount of my personal supply of Porcine Thyroid Capsules to inventory. Over the 

following month, the previously unimaginable happened as well: I began to need to take less. After almost two decades of taking 

five capsules a day, I have been able to cut back the amount I take by an entire capsule.  
 

I can’t be entirely sure if this is due to the new source, or the addition of amino acids to the capsule formula, or both, but for me it has 

been a dramatic improvement. Anyone who has read our Guides to Thyroid and Adrenal Glandulars knows of my commitment to 

tracking and journaling, and being able to cut the amount I take by 20%, after years of coping with half a thyroid (along with 

Hashimoto’s) this has been very positive.  

 

I want to share my experience so that if you, like I was, are very concerned about having to switch to the Bovine Thyroid, it might help 

to know that this is a different and more effective product than I tried years ago. We worked hard to make the formula as clean and 

effective as possible, and so far we have received very positive feedback.  

 

Please know that I feel a great sense of responsibility to continue to do our very best for those who find themselves with similar 

challenges. Many of you have been with us as long as we have been in business and I am grateful for your support and I am excited 

about moving together toward better health.  

 

In health, 

Marisue 

Nutri-Meds 

 


